
 
Rules for AEA-Retired Holiday Gift Exchange 

Ken Freed 
 
 

1. Final interpretation of all rules will be determined by the judge, me. 
 

2. Bring a wrapped gift to the December 13, 2016 meeting. 
 

3. Trade your gift for a number and place your gift exchange item in the 
designated place. 

 
4. President Julie will go first and last. (No Whining-she’s the Pres.) 

 
5. When your number is called you are to select any unopened gift or 

steal an already opened gift. 
 

6. If you choose to “steal,” you select from those who have come before 
you.  Then the person from whom you have stolen selects an 
unopened gift. 

 
7. The next number is called. The game continues until the last number 

is called.  After all selections have been made, then President Julie 
may choose to trade her original selection for any gift.  (There has got 
to be a benefit to being President.) 

 
 

 
NOTES: You may not hide a gift because you like it and don’t want it 
 stolen. 
  Do not tell others what you have brought as information is 
 powerful. 
  Working in teams is forbidden. 
  No crying…it’s a game. 
  You may spend no more than $21.18.  (Or whatever the price of 
 Bailey’s Irish Crème is this year.) 
  If you don’t like these rules…make up, print, and disseminate 
 your own.  I won’t be offended. 
   


